
 ROCK  COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

                                         Highways      -      Parks 

 3715 Newville Road,  Janesville, WI  53545 
 Phone:  (608)757-5450   Fax:  (608)757-5470 

 www.co.rock.wi.us 

 

 

 

Contact:  Nick Elmer 757-5450 
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February 5, 2020 

 

 

Janesville, Wisconsin...Nick Elmer, Assistant Director of Public Works, announced that CTH F will 

continue to be impacted by utility work and tree trimming beginning on February 10th, 2020 and 

continuing on periodically until May of 2020. The project limits for the 2020 reconstruction project 

on CTH F are from USH 14 north to Indianford. The work will consist of overhead power 

installation, underground utility work, tree trimming, etc.  

CTH F will remain open to traffic until May or June of 2020. At that point, full reconstruction of 

CTH F will begin at the same project limits (USH 14 north to Indianford). 

Another press release will be issued in May or June of 2020, giving details on construction 

schedule, detour route, etc.. 
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